December 28, 1983

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Thank you sincerely for the offer of your archives. As you no doubt know, the community college is obligated to maintain an open door policy. Consequently our students make up pretty much of a mixed bag. That is, some would excel anywhere. Others had a difficult time getting out of high school.

Until the spring semester gets underway, there is no way for me to know what caliber students will make up my classes. If they include people with the competence indispensable to scholarly research, I'll certainly take you up on your offer.

The spring semester begins January sixteen.

Cordially, Many Ronge, Harry Prongas